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Gr. 8 Grad, Siblings, and, Photo Retakes Day - March 23 
 

March 16, 2021 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
On Tuesday, March 23rd, Edge Imaging will be returning to our school to take 
photographs for our Gr. 8 Graduates, for those who wish to have sibling photos 
taken, and for photo retakes.   
 
Our Gr. 8 Graduates are asked to wear a white-collar shirt for their photo.  Gowns 
and diplomas will be provided by the photographer and school following all Covid 
protocols and precautions.   
 
Families who wish to have sibling or retakes photos taken, please complete and send 
the information below back to the school (by paper or digitally).  You may also call the 
school to inform us of your request and we can pass along the information to the 
photographer.   
 
Many thanks, 
   
Mr. Minutillo    Ms. Fraser 
Principal    Vice-Principal 
 

 
I would like Sibling Photos taken with the following students: 
 
Student Names:  ___________________________________________ 
   
   ___________________________________________ 
 
   ___________________________________________ 
 
I would like a Retake Photo taken for the following student: 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
   ___________________________________________ 


